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Department of Energy
National Nuclear Security Administration
Washington, DC 20585

October 31, 2000
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Mr. John Conway

Chairman
Defernse Nucieur Factlities Safety Board

525 Tndiana Avenus
‘Wasinngton, B¢ 20004-2901

.Pear Mr. Chairman:
In June of this year, we informed you that the Department expected to have appropriate studies to

'support a decision-on the Pit Disassembly and Conversion Facility filter system completed by
October 31, 2000. The studies are ongoing anc are ncw expected to be completed sometime in

titd-Movember. 2000,
As e previously cornmitted in.our June letter, as scon.as ali necessary information is available, .. .- .

we wiil discuss with you and your staft the detai's and justification for cur decision

' Lia SHblgask

éa’L Kernnern E. Baker
" Acting Deputy Administrator for
Defense Nuciear Nonprohteration
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taura Holgate, NN-60
Ed Siskin, NN-60
Mark Whitaker, Jr., EH-9
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